
 

 

Mountain Top Amateur Radio Association 

Minutes for 4/05/2022 

Welcome: 

Tracy/WM6T welcomed everyone to the meeting at 19:05.  He then turned the meeting 

over to Chet/AE6CO.   

Introductions and Reports: 

Chet also welcomed everyone and asked the Board Members to introduce themselves.  

Following the introductions, Chet asked the secretary, Debbie/WB6LVC to read the 

minutes from last month’s meeting.  Following that, Chet had the treasurer, 

Nancy/K6CUB share the club’s current financial status.  Nancy reported that all items 

from last month had cleared, and the club’s current balance is $12,439.27. 

Weekly Nets: Denise, N6DEE, NCO Coordinator 

Mondays at 7:00PM, MTARA Net, MTARA-2 

Tuesdays at 7:00, MTARA 220 Net, MTARA-5 

Wednesdays at 6:30 PM, Skywarn and at 7:00, Mountain CERT Net, MTARA-2 

Fridays at 5:00, The YL Happy Hour Net, MTARA-5 

Club Items: 

A. Name tags – Harlan Technologies, Name Tags by Gene, (715) 340-1299, 

www.hampubs.com Shawn Harlan – KA9BXA, harlantech@gmail.com  

B. B. Mouse Pads 

C. T-shirts – Port Authority K42OP – Dark Green, L420 – Dark Green, 

K100LS=Dark Green: Embroidery, Classic Images, 23723 Rocky Dell Dr., 

Crestline, (909)338-2281 

Club Events, Discussions/Information: 

Tracy/WM6T, shared abut the upcoming events that he previously sent out in an email.  

He noted that there had been a change in the date for the Kodiak 100.  It will now be held 

on August 19-20, 2022.  Tracy also introduced a new club member-Larry/KE6MAE.  

Tracy then tuned the session over to Debbie/ WB6LVc to request articles for the 

upcoming newsletter, Tracy then shared about the Baker to Vegas race that was to take 

place on April 9-10 and how members could participate from home. Gary/AA6GJ also 

commented on how he and Debbie would be there along with his other group, B2V, 

taking control of stages 18 and 19.  Finally Tracy let everyone know that Filed Day 

would be held at The Masonic Lodge on June 25, 2022.  

http://www.hampubs.com/
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Presentation: 

Dave/K6WDEgave an awesome presentation on Winter Field Day 2022.  He was in 

Arizona, working on 100 watts/battery power. If you would like to view his presentation, 

he has posted all of his slides on his QRZ page.  At the end of the presentation, Dave let 

us know that he and Sandy are making some major changes in their lives.  They are 

selling both of their home and moving to Utah.  Tis will happen by midsummer.  Many 

folks made comments on their leaving and how we will miss them.  They have been 

simply great cub members and super friends.  But he said they have room for visitors, so 

stop on by! 

Wrap-Up/Close: 

Tracy closed the meeting with reminders about upcoming events, and Chet thanked us all 

for attending.  

The meeting closed at 20:15. 

Next meeting will be on May 3, 2022, at 7:00PM. 

Minutes submitted by: Debbie /WB6LVC  

Approved by:  

 


